
HCCH|Approach Global Event
The HCCH is  pleased to  announce that  registration  for  the  HCCH|Approach
Global Event is now open!

Join us online on Tuesday, 19 October for a day of panel discussions and talks by
global  experts on occasion of  the 25th anniversary of  the HCCH 1996 Child
Protection Convention.

How does the Convention impact children on the move? What is its significance to
the implementation of the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child? How does it
apply to matters of relocation, custody and contact? Hear more about these and
other topics on 19 October!

For more information, please visit the HCCH|Approach webpage.

To attend, please fill out the registration form.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2021/hcchapproach-global-event/
https://bit.ly/3EYnRca
https://bit.ly/3CXjOLj

